
 

 
EXPLORER BABYSITTING CONNECTION 

 
 

Are you looking for childcare on your class workdays? 
 
Each school year there are many families at Explorer who are looking for childcare on 
their work days.  While Explorer does not provide babysitting, there is a way to connect 
with other families that are interested in a babysitting co-op.   
 
How to Make a Babysitting Connection 
 

1.​ Babysitting Connection Google Form:  Complete the Babysitting Connection 
Google Form online. 

2.​ Response Google Link: Review the response link to see if you have similar 
childcare needs to another Explorer family.     

3.​ Make a Connection: Reply to families that fit your needs via the email or mobile 
number provided on the response link.  

 
The Explorer Preschool Babysitting Connection Google Forms are provided for 
Explorer families to connect with other Explorer families in need of child care during 
working parent class hours.  The Lincoln Glen nursery (entrance through the courtyard) 
can be used for your babysitting needs while you are at work in the class and can be 
used by multiple families at the same time.  Please be considerate when using the 
nursery.   
 
**All child care arranged through the Explorer Babysitting Connection Google Forms is 
not regulated or provided by Explorer Preschool.  Please use the Babysitting 
Connection at your own discretion.**  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Erin Kelly, Vice President at 
vicepresident@explorerpreschool.org.  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nN33oqsDSyJZk1nua_-A9GLUPShabmAifKk7qQJzoX8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nN33oqsDSyJZk1nua_-A9GLUPShabmAifKk7qQJzoX8/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15CIzDdw4EmSSM_jiD7Fek_a6U6Gx6-XRRVRqXhj7_-A/edit?gid=433201860#gid=433201860
mailto:vicepresident@explorerpreschool.org

